
Athletics 
 
Congratulations to Valencia Wright and Holly Kirkwood both in S1who finished second and third 
respectively in the Great Scottish Junior Run 9-11 years category in October 2016. 
 
Below is a picture of them as they were congratulated by Commonwealth Games 10,000 meters 
gold medalist Moses Kipsiro. 

 

• Scottish Schools International Pentathlon - Scott Connal 5DM has been selected to 
represent Scotland  and Lenzie Academy at a Scottish Schools International  Pentathlon 
competition, in Athlone Ireland on the 10th of December 2016.  Scott also has the honour of 
being selected to be team captain for the boys at this event. 
 
Scott is also competing at the British Decathlon Championships on the weekend of 7th and 8th 
of January 2017 
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